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On behalf of the PTL, we would like to 
welcome everyone back for the 2019/2020 
school year!  PTL consists of parents and 
teachers working together to benefit all 
students by supporting school staff, promoting 
parents’ involvement in the school and 
assisting in efforts to provide for the school’s 
needs through volunteering and fundraising. 
 

Keep up to date on PTL Events 

Please “like” the St. John’s Facebook page 
where we post upcoming events and updates.    
 https://www.facebook.com/stjohnsracine.org /  

 

Another way to keep up to date is on the 

school’s website. www.stjohnsracine.org 

 

New for 2019/2020 school year:  Watch for 

more e-mails to be sent directly from PTL. 

 

PTL Contacts: 
 

Amanda Kotowski 
akotowski@wi.rr.com 

 
Amy Salinas  

gonzalezam02@hotmail.com 

 

PTL Volunteers 

The PTL is a team effort, and we cannot 
succeed on our own. There is great 
opportunity for growth in our PTL organization 
this year, and we would like you to consider 
helping by volunteering, supporting the 
fundraisers, attending meetings, and 
continuing to pray for our PTL.  Please 
contact the PTL to volunteer or consider 
coming to a meeting to learn about the 
various opportunities available! 

The PTL would like to say a special thank you 
to all our volunteers from this past school year 
for their hard work and dedication.  We would 
especially like to thank all of the volunteers 
who made our first annual “Field Day” a huge 
success!  Save the Date – May 28, 2020 to 
help again!   

 

Who can be a PTL member? 
 
 Everyone is welcome to join!  

 The PTL meets approximately once per 
month.  Watch emails for dates/times of 
meetings. 

 There is no membership fee to join. 
 

PTL Programs & Fundraising 
 
The primary objective of the PTL is to provide 
our school with funds, programs, resources, 
and services that will enhance the education 
of every child and benefit the school. To meet 
this important objective, we hold several 
fundraisers and programs throughout the 
school year.    
 

Fundraising from last year provided just over 
$5,000.00 to the Science Lab Renovation.  

 

 
 

 

 

Dates to Remember 

August 

28: Culver’s Dining Out Night 4-11 pm 

September 

4:  6:00pm PTL Meeting – Everyone invited! 

     6:30pm “Mad Science – Spin! Pop! Boom!”  

 

See the 2019/2020 PTL “Save the Date” for 
more information! 
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